
Produce a short video of you preparing a seafood-based meal for 
two, costing less than than £10 per person. Send your name, age 
and school with your film to: marketing@grimsby.ac.uk

You could be in with a chance to win a £100 voucher and you 
and your parents will be invited to dine at the National Seafood 
Competition final on Friday 7th June 2024, where you will have 
the chance to meet Michelin-star chefs.

If you are in year 9 or 10 and have a flair for
cooking, enter our amazing cookery competition

Closing date 26th April 2024. Finals will take place on 17th May 2024.

For terms and conditions please visit Grimsby.ac.uk/seafoodjuniors


